
 

 

FOURTH REFRESHER SESSION ON ‘PRACTICE AND MANAGEMENT’ 

For Architectural Licensing Exam (ALE) 

The 4th and final refresher 
session on 'Practice and 
Management' was held 
today virtually in which 
around 30 architects who had 
registered for the 
Architectural Licensing Exam 
(ALE) with the PCATP 
participated. 

Architect Arif Shah of M/s 
Arif Shah Pvt. Limited- A 
project Management 
Consulting Firm- conducted 
the session which remained 
highly informative and a 
great learning experience 
for the young architects. 

 
Chairman PCATP closed 
the session with his 
concluding remarks. 

PCATP wishes good luck to 
all the participants and 
thankful to Ar.Arif Shah and 
Ar Faiza Lalwani for their 
support and cooperation in 
conducting highly successful 
sessions concluded today. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


